

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION
In accordance with the provisions of the Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act, as amended, Project Sentinel has adopted by resolution a policy regarding “Nondiscrimination.”

Project Sentinel does not discriminate on the basis of disability, in the admission to, access to, or operations of programs, activities, events or services. 

Qualified individuals who need accessible communication aids and service or other accommodations to participate in programs and activities are invited to make your needs and preferences know to the Section 504 coordinator. Please give us at least three (3) to five (5) days advance notice so we can adequately meet your needs. 

Any person who believes she or he has been subjected to discrimination on the basis of the protected categories named above may file a grievance under this procedure. It is against the law for Project Sentinel to retaliate against anyone who files a grievance or cooperates in the investigation of a grievance. Questions, concerns, or requests for additional information regarding Section 504 should be forwarded to:
	Sara Cottrell, Section 504 Coordinator


Name/Title of Coordinator 
	1490 El Camino Real, Santa Clara, CA 95050


Address  
	(408) 414-5310


	7-1-1


Telephone Number (TTY) 

Email: scottrell@housing.org    Hours: 9:00 am – 12:00, 1:00 – 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday
Upon request, this notice and other materials may be made available in alternative formats (for example, large print or audio tape) from the Section 504 coordinator. 

SECTION 504 COMPLIANCE








January 2023
June 2017


